
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
September 30, 2020 

      

Benson Creek Falls Regional Park Temporary Trail Closure 

The Regional District of Nanaimo is replacing two wooden foot bridges on the main trail from Weigles 
Road in Benson Creek Falls Regional Park. The trail be closed until Friday, October 2, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 
There is an alternate trail and route available to access the park as per the map below. 
 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 

 


